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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 6 Spring 2024  

 Friday 23rd February 2024 

 

Headteacher 
Appointment 

I am very pleased to 
announce that the 

governors have now 
appointed a new 
headteacher for 
Landscore from 

September 2024. 
Unfortunately, we are 
not yet able to share 

with you who the 
successful candidate is 
as we have to follow 
various contractual 

processes and need to 
make sure that the new 

headteacher’s school 
community are 

informed at the same 
time as our community. 
 
 

Outdoor Classroom 
I’m sure many of you 

have seen our fabulous 
new outdoor classroom 

which was installed 
during the half term 

break by Danny Harvey. 
The classroom looks 

fabulous and we are all 
really pleased with it. 

The children are already 
using it for so many 

things and love having a 
covered area (especially 
when it rains!). I’m sure 
you will all appreciate it 
when you’re waiting at 
the end of the day too! 
Thank you to everyone 
for helping to raise the 
money for this through 
sponsored events and 

the PTA activities. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dates for your Diary  

 

 
World Book Day We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 
7th March this year. The children are invited to dress up as a book 
character for the day and we are running a ‘design bunting for the 
library’ competition. Children are invited to design a double sided 

piece of bunting inspired by their favourite book/s. There are two 
Bookery vouchers as prizes.  

We are also lucky enough to have the Bookery coming in to school on Tuesday 5th March to share 
some of their favourite books of the year which will then be on sale with a special World Book 
Day offer of 2 for £10 or £6 per book.  
 

The Thrive Directory Devon is offering a wide range of local mental health support and 
resources for children and young people. If you would like to use any of these resources or to find 
out more information, please visit the link: LMHS-Thrive-Directory-181223.pdf 

(parentalminds.org.uk) 

 
Dangerous Parking Unfortunately, we have seen an increase in the numbers of cars parking 
dangerously after school when our children and families are trying to safely walk home. If cars 
are parked on double yellow lines or too close to junctions, it makes it very difficult for 
pedestrians to see up the road clearly and a child may step out in front of a moving car. We all 
want to safeguard all of the children so please think very carefully about where you leave your 
vehicle. Is it obstructing a clear view of the road where children are trying to cross? These photos 
are examples of places where vehicles should not be left. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thursday 7th March 
Thursday 21st March 3:30pm 
Wednesday 27th March 2:00pm 
Thursday 28th March 
Monday 15th April          
Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 
Tuesday 21st – Thursday 23rd May 
Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 
Monday 3rd June 
Thursday 13th June 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 
Tuesday 2nd July 
Tuesday 23rd July 

- World Book Day 
- Easter Bingo  
- Spring Concert (Landscore Musicians) 
- Last day of the Spring term  
- First day of the Summer term 
- SATs week 
- Year 6 London residential 
- Half term 
- Non pupil day 
- Happy’s Circus 
- Year 5 Grenville residential 
- Sports Day 
- Last day of the year 

https://www.parentalminds.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/LMHS-Thrive-Directory-181223.pdf
https://www.parentalminds.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/LMHS-Thrive-Directory-181223.pdf
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Congratulations must go to all of our fabulous swimmers this week who have achieved various 
awards. Ivy and Flynn Doyle, Evie Mirko, Annie Gao, Ivy Frost and Lola Salido-Shimmin have all 
been awarded certificates in recognition of their great swimming efforts. Ivy achieved her 50 
metre certificate, Flynn achieved his 100 metre certificate and Evie has managed her 400 metre 
distance swim. We also have Annie who has passed STAnley level 4, Ivy who has achieved STAnley 
level 7 and Lola who has reached Angelfish level 3. What a great achievement from everyone – 
well done to you all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations must also go to Lillie-Rose Hacking who has passed her  
Gymnastic proficiency award level 4. Lillie-Rose is thoroughly enjoying her  
Gymnastics and is busy competing again this weekend. Well done Lillie- 
Rose and keep up the great work. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
 

Debbie Main          
 
 
 
 

 


